I have constant



Registered Office:
Joyspring
Guelles Lane
St Peter Port
Guernsey
GY1 2DD
www.guernseyrally.co.uk
guernseyrally@gmail.com

September 2021

Dear Resident/Land Owner

2022 Comprop Guernsey Rally - Friday 25th & Saturday 26th February 2022

We trust our correspondence finds you well.

As residents and/or landowners on a proposed stage of the Rally, we wish to write and communicate with you as early as possible regarding our plans for the Guernsey Rally 2022.

At this point, it is worth noting that whilst the motorsport event is planned to be held on 25th and 26th February 2022, this does not mean the roads shown on the attached rally stage map supplied to you would be closed off for the full two-day period. The event is intended to be held at different locations around the Island and the roads detailed would be closed to general traffic and pedestrians for a limited time only on one of those days.

As a resident and/or landowner in the St Peter's area it is anticipated that the roads indicated on the attached map would close to all traffic and pedestrians from approximately 08:00 until 14:00 on Saturday 26th February. Confirmation of exact timings would be provided to you nearer the date once the more detailed specifics for the Rally have been sorted and full permission has been granted by Traffic and Highway Services on behalf of the Committee for the Environment & Infrastructure.

We intend that by communicating with you in writing and hopefully in person upon receipt of this letter, this will help you to understand the plans for the Rally and also allow you plenty of time to plan ahead with regard to any specific access requirements and your general day-to-day routine. Our letters are being hand delivered by us at weekends and mid-week during September in the hope to meet everyone personally. Our letters are being hand delivered by us at weekends and mid-week during September in the hope to meet everyone personally. It is our wish to be very transparent about our plans and to assist you as much as possible which should help ensure a smooth running of the event, keep disruption to a minimum and help roads to be re-opened without unnecessary delays.

If you wish to raise specific requirements, concerns or support then we will be happy to discuss them when we are out speaking to residents/landowners in the coming weeks but should you wish to write the relevant address and email contact details are at the top of this letter. A summary of correspondence received and comments made by residents/landowners will be passed on to Traffic and Highway Services for them to consider as part of the permissions process. We will seek to engage to try to resolve any issues that are raised but in the unlikely event that a resolution cannot be reached, Traffic and Highway Services can be notified at traffic@gov.gg.

Understandably, the Rally typically generates some queries so here are a few FAQs:-

